
Aspiring August!
August 6 - Prep Squad Town

Meeting - ALL are invited!

August 12 - EMP's - Are they real?

What can they do? How do we

protect ourselves?

August 19 - Harvesting and storing

seeds - Cindy Bradley

August 26 - Discussing Disaster

THE PREP SQUAD
SCOOP
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Yes, we are still planning to do the Sterling Fall

Benefit Fair!! HOORAY!!! On Saturday September
4th, the weekend of Labor Day, we will be

hosting the Benefit Fair we had planned to do

over Memorial Weekend but were unable to due

to unforeseen complications. But we're gearing

up for September and some fall fun!

What can you do? Well, first of all SAVE THE

DATE! Mark your calendars now and plan for a fair

full of fun and food and fabulous entertainment.

Next, we'd love your help! There's lots to do when

planning a fair. Your help, skills, talents,

connections and input will make it even better!

Willing to help out? Call Shayne at 754.707.4774

BE SURE TO 'SAVE
THE DATE'!

WOW! What a roller coaster ride of summer

weather! I've never seen anything like it! July, with

all it's patriotic festivities has now also flown by

and summer is more than half over! Kids are

getting ready to go back to school and before long

fall will be in the air. 

So... we want to give you something to look

forward to...



September 2 - Prep Squad Town

Meeting - ALL are invited, as always!

September 4 - PREPAREDNESS &
SELF-RELIANCE MINI BENEFIT FAIR!
Sterling Town Park 10 am - 6 pm!
September 9 - Food Storage and

Preservation - Cindy Bradley

September 16 - Critical Things you

might be Forgetting Shayne/Dan 

September 23 - Getting the Most

Nutrition out of your Food Storage -

Jenny Sullivan

September 30 - Goal Setting (why

bother?)/One Word - Shayne

While we all seem to love the spring

and summer months, especially after

all of the freezing cold, you must admit

that there is something special about

the fall harvest! After working so hard

during the summer to ammend, till,

plant, water, fertilize and grow your

bountiful gardens, fall is the true test

of your labors!

This month we are looking forward to

spending some time learning about

food preservation and storage, as well

as getting the most nutrition out of

those things you store. After enjoying

the fun of the fair, it's time to settle

down and get to the business of

reaping the harvest and storing it up

for the winter months ahead! 

Please join us! We look forward to

having you be a part of something

amazing!

SEPTEMBER IS
SPECIAL!

HOORAY FOR THE
HARVEST!!


